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Minutes of a Meeting held at 7pm on Wednesday 18th September 2024 at Haddenham Medical Centre 
 
Present Barry Lynch (Chair), Caroline Sandland of Alzheimer’s UK and 31 PPG members. Apologies from Dr Mark 
Howcutt, Ciar Munn, Brian Rogers, David Peck, Larraine Gooch, Alan Watkins, Keith Milmer, Marie Helene 
Usherwood, Angela Hiam and Carol Mason. 
 
In view of the absence of the practice due to sickness the business section of the meeting was postponed but we 
were pleased to welcome Caroline Sandland from Alzheimer’s UK to talk to us. 
 
Caroline spoke of the worrying increase in dementia in the UK and the comprehensive work being done by 
Alzheimer’s UK to help and support those affected by this awful condition.  
 
The various points covered by her talk are to be found in the following screen presentation of her talk: 
 
https://www.dinton.info/pdfsext/DementiapresentationSept2024.pdf 

 

For those members that would like more information about dementia and memory loss, Caroline will be presenting 

an extended Memory Information Session on Fri 15th November 2024 at the Haddenham Medical Centre. Details will 

be sent to all members advising them as to how to book a place for this session in due course.  

 

The Chair thanked the members for their attendance and declared the meeting closed. 
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